

## **Hungarian Meteorological Service**

## The President

Our reference:

Phone:

E-mail:

Date:

Fax:

Person of contact:

ELN-560-2/2018

Eszter Lábó

+36 1 346 4664

+36 1 346 4669

labo.e@met.hu

11/09/2018

**ECMWF** 

Dr. Florence Rabier

Director-General

Shienfield Park Reading, RG2 9AX ENGLAND

Subject: Support to ExtremeEarth initiative

Dear Dr. Rabier,

Thank you very much for your letter on the ExtremeEarth Flagship project, informing on the preparatory phase and submission of full project proposal in response to the call FETFLAG-01-2018 in the area Energy, Environment and Climate change. I would like to highlight the importance of this project in delivering weather and environmental forecasts in a scientifically and technically improved manner. I am convinced that ExtremeEarth has strong capabilities to reinvent how forecasting is done.

Let me express the commitment of the Hungarian Meteorological Service to fully support the project, and if granted, please be informed that OMSZ is ready to contribute to it scientifically as well in different areas, notably in limited area numerical weather prediction modelling, climate modelling, and with our homogenization and interpolation system (MISH and MASH) skills.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Kornélia Radics PR of Hungary with WMO



